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18th December 2024  
 
 
 
Y4 PE - Swimming lessons 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Y4 are due to undertake swimming lessons in the Spring term. This is a weekly lesson that will take place 
at Stocksbridge Leisure Centre and will replace your child’s usual PE lesson, lessons will take place on a 
Thursday afternoon for a period of 7 weeks. All swimming sessions are delivered by qualified swimming 
instructors and supervised by trained lifeguards. 
 
Your child will have time to eat their lunch before they leave school and coach transport will be 
provided to Stocksbridge Leisure Centre. After their lesson, your child will return to school and will need 
to be collected at the usual pick-up time from the usual exit door. 
 
Whilst there is no payment required for swimming lessons, we would appreciate your support towards 
this activity by making a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per session to cover transportation costs - 
payment can be made weekly on Schoolcomms.  
  
Group 1 
Robins - 09.01.25 - 27.02.25 (7 weeks inclusive) - No lesson on 20.02.25 (Feb. half term holiday) 
 
Group 2 
Badgers - 06.03.25 - 01.05.25 (7 weeks inclusive) - No lessons on 10.04.25 & 17.04.25 (Easter holiday)  
 
Your child will need to bring suitable swimming kit for these sessions - a swimming costume or 
swimming trunks/shorts and a towel. Children are allowed to wear goggles during the session, please 
complete the separate paper reply slip which will be sent home with your child and return this to school 
if you wish for your child to wear goggles for their swimming lessons.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Pickering and Mrs Porter  
Y4 Teachers 
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